
 
 
Date:     12/21/2020 
 

To:      State Agencies 
  
From:  State Procurement Office  
  
Re:       New Award for Comprehensive Health Platform / Wellness Portal  
 
The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” One (1) Contract for Comprehensive Health Platform / 
Wellness Portal. The initial Contract Period is December 8, 2020 to December 31, 2022. 
Expiring Contract: 
  

Contract # Supplier Contract End Date 

ADSPO17-150749 Telligen 12/31/2020 

  
New Contract: 
  

Contract # Supplier Contract Start Date 

CTR052905 Virgin Pulse 12/8/2020 

  
If there are any questions, please contact Renee Uliassi at 602-542-8087 or renee.uliassi@azdoa.gov 
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